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  Happy Mother’s Day!!!                   

  “A mother understands what a child does not say.”   Author Unknown  

  

Dear Parents, 

 
We embarked on a wonderful journey some ten months ago and it is hard to believe that the 2014-15 school year is 
coming to a close.  In these months, we formed a little community where we explored and discovered, we took many 

first steps, we learned to make friends and share with each other. 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you to our parents for entrusting your most precious possessions in our 
care and becoming a strong partner in education with our teachers.  Our teachers are the backbone of our school and I 

would like to shout out a big thank you to our lead teachers, assistants, specialty teachers and support staff for their 

dedication, love and devotion to this job.  Our students have done an awesome job and it is impressive to see how much 
they have grown and accomplished within this time.  

 
The end of the school year is also the beginning of our summer programs and we are busy putting finishing touches to 

our summer schedule.  Our summer camps/enrichment programs, Power TK,   Power K, Summer Fun for Toddlers and 

Pre-K, will all begin on June 1 and will have the right balance of academic challenges as well as fun activities.   We will 
continue to have some of our favorite special summer days like Splash Day, Bring Your Bikes to School Day, Dress-Up 

Day, etc.  
 

Our parent volunteer group Partners have been working tirelessly for months to organize Festival of Friends , our 

school fund raising event, which has been rescheduled for May 8th.   Like all other years, the funds raised will go to-
wards the benefit of all students, so come and join us for a fun filled evening to support a great cause!  

 
Many of our families will be back for the summer sessions and the 2015-16 school year.  To all the returning families, 

thank you for re-enrolling your child(ren), and we look forward to another successful school year with you.  The end of 
the school year is also a time to say good bye to some of our families. We wish you the very best and hope you will stay 

in touch with us.   

 
Please remember our school will remain closed for teacher in-service days during the week of August 10th through   

August 14, 2015.  TK Orientation will be held on August 14 from 8:30 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. and Pre-K/Toddler 
Orientation will be held that same afternoon from 3:00 p.m.– 5:00 p.m. 

 

Thank you once again for your                                                                                                                           
continued support throughout the year. 

 

We wish you a relaxing summer. 

Sincerely, 
 
Warm regards, 
 

Joy Dasgupta 
Early Childhood Principal 

 

 

   
       

 

                                     

     -May-  
 

 14th...……..TK & Kindergarten Graduation Pictures 

 20th………..TK Graduation 6:00pm  

 25th………...Memorial Day holiday-CAMPUS CLOSED 

 28th…………Last day for TK -1/2 day -early release 

 28th…………Last day of school for Toddler and Pre-K   

                                             -June- 

 1st…………Summer program-Power TK, Power-K and Camp 

 Zone begins. 

 Dates To Remember 

Thank you, thank 
you to Partners 
for everything 
you do for our 

school!!! 
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